Hot Spot Update
The district only purchased a set number of hotspots and parents had to meet several criteria to receive one. If the parent did not meet the criteria but would like to request one if additional hotspots become available, the district's webpage has a link on main technology page under Internet Access. There is a form link they click on to request one at https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevQ33oiDH_u80GTqRB60xdiI0RY5Iw90ttR9lvcqcAVZl39w/viewform
Whether they will receive one will be dependent on multiple factors and additional funding.
 
For those who did not pick up device on their assigned dates, it has been communicated to parents that they can come AFTER their assigned date or make up to their location. What we are not encouraging is that parents come before their assigned date and time.
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